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June 9, 2013 

10th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 
Saturday, June 8, 2013 
 4:00 – Parishioners of St. John 
Sunday, June 9, 2013 
 8:00 – Suzanne Lovell – 3rd Anniversary 
        11:30 – Eleanor T. Nuovo – 4th Anniversary 
Saturday, June 15, 2013 
 4:00 – Rose Ruzgis – 27th Anniversary 
Sunday, June 16, 2013 
 8:00 – Parishioners of St. John 
        10:30 – Patrick W. Sullivan – 6th Anniversary 
 
Please pray for the Repose of the soul of Carmine 
Centrella, Jr. whose funeral Mass was celebrated on last 
Wednesday and Nora Webber whose funeral was 
celebrated the week before. 
 

Important Dates 
Sat. 6/ 8 – Senior Class Car Wash – 9:30 – 2:30 
Sun. 6/ 9 – Fr. Wally’s Goodbye Mass – 11:30 followed 
by a cookout in the back yard of the church. 
Tues. 6/11 – Fr. Tom Kelly joins St. John’s 
Wed. 6/ 12 – Catholic Women’s Club Luncheon – 12:30 
Sat. 6/15 – Open House of Sachem Senior Center 
Fri. 6/28 – Cheerleader Car Wash – 11:00 - 4:00 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2nd Collection June 16th for Church Maintenance 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please keep the following in your prayers: 
Pam Adornato,  Nira Porciello,  Jackie 
Hennebury,  Billy Brown,  Debra Vass,  Judy 
Potts,  Debbie Sperre,  Ellen Hansen,  Niko 
Westhaver,  Christopher Berlo,  Penny Walsh,  
Juan Botta,  Nolan Letts,  Irene Kimball,  Nancy 
Thomson,  Don Kitchell,  Ann P.  Katilus.   
 

Our Shared Treasure 
June 2, 2013 

Offertory Collection: $6313 
Victims of Oklahoma Tornado: $1166 

Thank you for your continued generosity. 

On June 11th, Fr. Thomas Kelly will arrive as 
an interim Adminstrator 
 
 for approximately two to four weeks. The 
assigned permanent Administrator should be 
named sometime shortly. Please welcome Fr. 
Kelly and be sure to say goodbye to Fr. Wally 

h  ill b  l i   M d  J  10th  

Catholic Appeal is here! 
Your support of the 2013 Catholic Appeal helps 
countless people of all ages and backgrounds 
through 50 ministries of the Archdiocese of Boston. 
Thank you to all who pledged their support of the 
2013 Catholic Appeal at Mass. To date our parish 
has contributed $11,750 to this year’s appeal. St 
John’s has been assessed $27,064 for the Catholic 
Appeal this year. The remaining $15,314 is like a tax 
on the parish. The parish is responsible to meet all 
of this assessment.  You may pledge your support 
to the parish campaign at 
www.BostonCatholicAppeal.org. 
 

SUMMER MASS SCHEDULE   
BEGINNING 

 
Next week  

JUNE 16TH 

 

 

SAT -- 4:00 PM 
SUN – 8:00 & 10:30 

 
HAPPY FATHER’S DAY 

Please join us to wish 
Fr. Wally A fond farewell 

 
At a Cookout following his final Mass at  

 
 

St. John’s,  celebrated at 11:30  
on June 9th 

PRAYER SHAWL MTG – The next meeting will 
be June 9th at 3:00 at Riddell Road. Last month 
shawls and robes were given to the Brockton 
Hospital, St. Joseph’s Manor, & Good 
Samaritan including an expectant mother and 
several ill people. Meetings will resume in the 
fall.  No summer meetings. Enjoy the summer! 

http://www.bostoncatholicappeal.org/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Friends, 
 
“A final laugh from the Pastor.” 

 
Father O’Malley rose from his bed one morning. It 
was a fine spring day in his new parish in Texas. 
He walked to the window of his bedroom to get a 
deep breath of the beautiful day outside. He then 
noticed there was a jackass lying dead in the 
middle of his front lawn. He promptly called the 
local police station. 
The conversation went like this:” Good morning. 
This is Sergeant Jones. How might I help you.” 
“And the best of the day te yerself. This is 
Father O’Malley at St. Ann’s Catholic Church. 
There’s a jackass lying dead in me front lawn and 
would ye be so kind as to send a couple o’yer lads 
to take care of the matter?” 
Sergeant Jones, considering himself to be quite a 
wit and recognizing the foreign accent, thought he 
would have a little fun with the good father, 
replied, “Well now, Father, it was always my 
impression that you people took  care of the last 
rites!” 
Father O’Malley then replied, “Aye, tis certainly 
true; but we are also obliged to notify the next of 
kin first, which is the reason for me call.” 
 

God bless, 
Fr. Wally 
  

Ps. A generous parishioner had donated $1000 to St. 
John’s to help defray the cost of the Leadership 
Retreat. May God Bless this generous heart. 
 

St. John CCD Registrations Due 
 

JUNE 1, 2013 
 

Fill out forms on line or visit the CCD Office  
Tuesday through Thursdays – 9:30-4:00 
 
 Please note that there has been a small 
increase in the tuition, a $5 increase for one 
child, a $7 increase for two, and a $10 increase 
for three or more. 

Registration Fees: 
$105 – one child; $182 – two children 

$210 – three or more children 
(Sacramental years additional) 

Gr. 2 = $50, Gr. 9 = $50, Gr. 10 = $75 
Installment plans available. 

LATE FEE OF $25 AFTER JULY 1. 
Placement based on first-come, first-served 

 
Questions, contact Lorraine or Nancy  

508-378-1521 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED TO TEACH & ASSIST. 
(discounted registration fee) 

 
Schedule of classes has changed 

Gr. 1-6 = T, W, Th 4:30-5:30 & Sat. 9:00-10:00 
Gr. 7 & 8 = Wed 0r Thurs = 6:00 – 7:00 
Gr. 9 = Wed 7:15-8:15 or Sun 6:00 – 7:00 
Gr. 10 = Sun 7:15 – 8:15 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults is an outreach 
to baptized Catholics who were not raised in the 
faith, did not receive First Communion and would 
like to return to the Catholic faith.  It is also designed 
for non-Catholics who seek communion with the 
Catholic Church.  Classes for this program will be 
held beginning in the Fall. Please call the Rectory 
(508-378-4207) if you are interested. 
 

A TEAM OF CLEANERS IS NEEDED 
 
The church is cleaned each week by a team 
of cleaners.  We are down to 4 teams. If we 
could add a team, the rotation would be 
every 5 weeks—very doable. 
Please help out if you can.  Call the rectory 
to volunteer. Teams are made up of two-
three people.  Many hands make light work. 

 
CARDINAL SPELLMAN HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCES APPOINTMENT OF: 
 

JULIAN PEEBLES 
 

As President 
Effective July 1, 2013. 

Candlelight Rosary Procession – St. Thomas 
Aquinas Parish will host the second of the 2013 
season’s Candlelight Rosary Processions on 
Thursday, June 13 at 7:30 PM.  
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